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Weekly Attendance 

Caterpillar Class      - 92.67% 
Butterfly Class         - 93.18% 
Firefly Class          - 92.11% 
Dragonfly Class        - 94.67% 
 
Congratulations to Dragonfly Class for 
having the best attendance figures this 
week. 

Christmas Service 

Hopefully everyone who wanted a ticket 
has requested one, if not please contact 
the office by Wednesday 13th December 

Duxford School Trip 

Thank you to the volunteer helpers on 
Tuesday who assisted Dragonfly Class, 
they all had a great time. 

Poppy Appeal 2023 

Thank you to everyone who made a 
donation this year, we raised a massive 
£190.44. 

Book Fair 

Thank you to Mrs Lansdell for organising 
the Book fair, and all staff who assisted 
with the book fair. Thank you to all 
parents who supported the Book Fair. 

Dates for your Diary 

11th December – KS1 Nativity 2.30pm  
12th December – KS1 Nativity 9.15am 
13th December – Whole school trip to Hippodrome Gt Yarmouth 
15th December – Christmas Jumper/Dinner Day  
20th December – 2.30pm Christmas Service at School 
20th December – Last day of Term 
4th January 2024 – Children return to school 

Next Week 

 
Next week is a very busy week in school, Nativity plays, you should 
have your tickets ready for these performances. Thank you to 
parents for supplying the costumes for the Nativity. 
 
Wednesday – Hippodrome trip – DRAGONFLY CLASS please be at 
school for 8.30am as we are on a different bus to the rest of the 
school. Everyone else to be at school for 8.45am. 
 
Friday – Christmas Jumper day (children do not need to wear any 
uniform) and Christmas Dinner day, and a surprise for the children in 
the afternoon!!!!!! 

Payment Reminders 

 
Please can all dinners be paid for by 20th December, thank you.  

Christmas Trees 

Thank you to Swaffham Christmas Trees for the donation of two 
Christmas trees, they both look great, thank you! 
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Friends of Parkers School 

You should all have received an envelope this week with raffle tickets in, if you would like to purchase 
these, please complete and return to the office in the sealed envelope. Last day for returning these is 
Friday 15th December and the draw takes place on Monday 18th December. Please make sure that any food 
donation is in date, thank you. 


